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In addition to its specific responsibilities listed in the WMU Essential Studies Executive Advisory 
Committee's role statement and the work of its subcommittee(s) including but not limited to the WMU 
Essential Studies Course Review and Approval Committee, the Faculty Senate Executive Board charges the 
committee to consider, as a committee of the whole or through the appropriate subcommittee or task force, 
the following: 
 

1. Processing of proposals as received. 
 

2. cyclical review that will begin in January 2022. 
 

3. Address any continuing or outstanding issues or initiatives as directed by the Faculty Senate 
Executive Board, members of the committee, faculty, and/or academic administrators. Conclude 
the initiative by producing a report to the Executive Board or a Memorandum of Action. 
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Decker Hains will serve as the Faculty Senate Executive Board representative on WMU 
Essential Studies Course Review and Approval Committee 


